
From: Wong, Elaine <Elaine.Wong@burnaby.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 3:01 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Concerns regarding strata insurance 

From: Yasmin Abraham  
Date: February 12, 2020 at 8:42:58 PM PST 
To: Mayor <Mayor@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Concerns regarding strata insurance 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  

Dear Mayor Mike Hurley and Members of Burnaby City Council,

Please see attached a letter regarding the current strata insurance and the impact to our strata and 
owners.

We look forward to your response.

Regards,
Yasmin Abraham
Strata Plan NW 86  Strata Council
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